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October 10, 2014 
 
U.S. Postmaster 
Gillette, WY 
 
RE: Address Validation 
 
Dear Postmaster, 
A new address has been assigned to a portion of the building addressed as 2009 S Douglas Hwy. The 
Clarion Inn will retain its current address, 2009 S Douglas Hwy, but a new address has been assigned 
to the restaurant portion of the building, which is 1000 E Boxelder Rd. Please let me know if you have 
any questions, feel free to call me at (307) 686-3211.  
 
Best,  
 
Natalie N. Buchwald 
Natalie Buchwald 
GIS Specialist 
City of Gillette 
201 E 5th St 
Gillette, WY 82717 
Email: natalieb@gillettewy.gov 
Phone: 307-686-3211 

 


